
 

  US Fuel Cell Council to become the Fuel Cell and Hydrogen 
Energy Association 

  Transmitted by USFCC 

The attached press release gives details of the merger of the USFCC with another industry organization 
and the establishment of the Fuel Cell and Hydrogen Energy Association.  It is provided for the 
information of the Sub-Committee as well as for the use of UN staff in incorporating this change. 
 

Proposal 

The Sub-Committee is invited to note this change and is invited to pass this information to 
any parties to whom the information may be of interest. 
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